
 

 
 

Y5/6: 94% Well below 

Y3/4: 95.3%Well below 

Y1/2: 98.9% Great 

Reception: 98.3% Great 

 

This week’s whole 

school attendance: 

96.6% 

   

Yearly school 

attendance to date:         

97.8% 

Well done! 

 

Target: 96.6% - 
Expected Standard for all 

schools. 

Poor attendance impacts 

negatively on your child’s 

potential and life chances. 

Dear Parents, Welcome to this week’s news…..    

The last week of the half term is nearly here and the children have made a fantastic start to 2018. 

HUGE Congratulations to the newly appointed Head Boy ‘Finley Harris’ and Head Girl ‘Abigail Dennis 

who were appointed last week. The new Head Boy and Girl at Lingdale Primary School will play a vital 

role  in the life of the school. They are the public face of the school representing the school in a 

number of public situations.  They may be required to speak to groups of parents, children and 

teachers (with support).  Together with the leadership team they will work to improve the school and 

be the pupil voice for our children. Huge congratulations to Finley and Abigail and good luck with your 

new roles. 

As the weather is turning colder, we would like to remind parents that if they would like to move their 

children onto dinners to please speak to Mrs Bates.  The school kitchen provide our children with a 

warm healthy lunch every day and the children describe them as “delicious” and “the best curry ever!”  

School lunch costs £2.05 per day and must be paid in advance every Monday morning.  

Lingdale Primary School Council 

As voted for by our children, the 2018/2019 school council representatives are –  

Laylah Carver and Darcey Morgan –Key stage 1 

Maddie Davey, Morgan Jones, Cerys Berry and Noah Dennis  Year 3 & 4 

Sonny Evans, Peter Jones and Jessica Curnow – Year 5 & 6 

Well done to you all and good luck with our new roles. 

Individual Photographs – Monday 5th November 

 

 

 

Halloween disco – Thursday  

25th October 4.30-6pm £2 per ticket 

Includes a hot dog, drink and sweets 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Head Teacher’s Awards: For outstanding 

attitude – Well done! 

Jaxon Hauxwell- EYFS 

Isla Stephenson – Miss Stonehouse 

Kenzie Chisman -Mr Fairbridge 

Rihanna Morgan– Mrs Crame 

Michael Bonnard – Mrs Norris 

 

 

 

 

 Harvest Festival Donations 

We would welcome any donations of tins and produce 

for our Harvest Festival on Friday 26th October.   

Please do join us at 2pm in the school main hall.  All 

donations will be taken to the local food bank, 

following the service. 

 
 

 

  Working together to be the best we can be 

19.10.18  
  

 

 

E-safety Information for Parents 

 Not sure about the new game your child wants to 

download?  Unsure what Online grooming is and how 

you can protect your child from it? Follow the link 

below to download handy parent’s guides-  

 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/resources/platform-

guides/ 
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